
Public comment for 17-2516 and 17-2517 
 
 
Cassie  Weir    cassweir@live.com     (937) 414-1140 
 
“I am upset that the OPSB went behind the backs of Champaign County residents and approved the 
revised wind turbine project without the knowledge and consent of the people it will actually affect. The 
sneaky way of how it went about is sickening! I moved to the country to get away from congestion and 
to enjoy the outdoors... I would rather be in the middle of a big city then have to look out my 
door/windows and see some of the largests wind turbines in the country! I do not want to raise my 
family around wind turbines due to the frightening health effects from living so close to them, not to 
mention what it will do to my property value! OPSB thinks if they cut the number by half we wont notice 
the turbines are way larger than in the first plan! We as tax payers deserve the right to vote on such a 
life changing decision. Not the people who benefit financially from it! “ 
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